

Town of Hanson

Select Board

542 Liberty Street

Hanson, MA 02341

Town Administrator
Lisa M. Green, Esq.

April 13, 2023

James Lonergan, Director
Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners
90 Canal St., Suite 500
Boston, MA 02114
james.lonergan@mass.gov

RE: Town of Hanson, Letter of Intent for Construction Grant

Dear Mr. Lonergan,

We are writing as Town Administrator and Library Trustees Chair, and on behalf of the Select Board and Board of Library Trustees, in strong support of the application submitted by Karen Stolfer, Library Director for the Town of Hanson, for the Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners Construction Grant.

Thank you for your consideration of the Town of Hanson for this grant.

Sincerely,

Lisa M. Green, Esq.

**Town Administrator** 

Corinne Cafardo

Chair, Board of Library Trustees

cc: Laura FitzGerald-Kemmett, Select Board Chair; Joseph Weeks, Select Board Vice Chair; Ann Rein, Select Board Clerk, James Hickey, Member; Edwin Heal, Member; Karen Stolfer, Library Director